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April 12, 2004
Mr. J. Stewart
Terravest Custom Homes
P.O. Box 3008

Lawrence, Kansas 66046

RE: Project No. 23-CP7-496(P)
Briarwood Addition
Street, Storm Sewer, and Waterline Improvements
Sidewalk Construction

Dear Mr. Stewart:

It has been brought to my attention that the sidewalks in Briarwood Addition have
never been completed. Per the Amended Final Development Plan for Briarwood PRD
filed July 24, 2003, the owner shall install sidewalks by April 1, 2004 or request approval
of a new agreement with the City Commission to establish a time frame for completion
prior to April 1, 2004.

As of this date, no request has been made for a different time schedule for
constructing sidewalks. Please submit in writing to Dave Corliss your proposed
schedule for construction of these sidewalks.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 832-3130. Thank you for
your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Terese A. Gorman, P.E. )

City Engineer

TAG/je

cc: Dave Corliss
Chuck Soules »
Walter Ward
Barry Walthall

Sheila Stogsdill
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N Ay s 2D TN XALY A - |
J S . i v .“ P NY - = 0y w\u W “ Oh no _“ Py : . n j\.m - 4 __. » ﬁna\\\
.Om_vﬂ.._‘ q ...u.._ - .~. A ! i N Yt ..u 3 - )

IR JQ . J\f =W R7AY |

i
15 =]
=
{ =
I 2
hal
LED
fm
v h

i hO m.ﬂ___m«mo.m,v. i

T




